
 
MUPY welcome MU Internal Surveyors.
 

Dec 22, 2009       
 
As a part of measures to promote continuous quality improvement within Mahidol University, a group
of internal surveyors led by Assoc. Prof. Yaowalark Sukthana visits and will perform an internal
survey on MUPY during 22-23 December 2009. For this annual event, MUPY receives the honor to be the
first faculty among faculties in Phyathai campus to undergo this process. At the end of the process,
MUPY will receive constructive comments which will be used to improve quality of our operation
ranging from academic services through research and overall administration of the organization from
the surveyors. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/509


